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Message:
Who do you represent?  The people of Texas or President Trump?  I ask because, in my opinion,
President Trump is so certain that he owns every Republican member of the Texas legislature
that he didn't even try to hide his motive for demanding redistricting in Texas NOW (instead
of waiting until after the next census).  So, even though the Republican members of the Texas
legislature claim that the reason for redistricting is "the law" based upon Attorney General
Bondi's letter, President Trump made the real reason for redistricting very clear when he
announced that he wants redistricting in Texas solely to increase the number of districts
represented by Republicans in the House of Representatives and, thereby, reduce the number of
Democrats in the House of Representatives!

I live in the 9th District.  I'm not a person of color.  Frankly, I fear that President Trump
is right about his power over the Republican members of the Texas legislature.  I fear that if
the Republican members of the Texas legislature have to choose between giving President Trump
what he wants and protecting the people of Texas -- the people of Texas will lose.  That is
terrifying to me.  I've been an Independent.  I vote for the candidate, not the party. 
However, this blind allegiance to President Trump (or politician fear of being "primaried" by
President Trump) makes me feel that I cannot trust a Republican candidate and should vote for
a Democratic candidate if I want a Representative who represents ME instead of President
Trump.  Of course, I'm just one person.  So, that's no big deal.  The problem that you, the
Republican members of our Texas legislature, have to think about is how many other voters feel
the same way as I do.

I'm proud to be a Texan.  Texans have a history of being courageous and independent. 
"Remember the Alamo" means something to Texans.  Show the people of Texas that the members of
the Texas legislature -- Democrats AND REPUBLICANS -- represent the people of Texas first and
that President Trump is wrong when he thinks he owns ANYONE in the Texas legislature!  Please
reject redistricting which harms people in Texas.  As for me, please keep District 9 intact.

Thank you.




